The Grapevine Newsletter St. Bruno Parish, Dougnan

Thursday, November 2, 2023



I am the vine; you are the branches. If you remain in me and I in you, you will bear much fruit; apart from me you can do nothing. -John 15:5

St. Paul Church & St. Bruno Parish Adult Advent Retreat

"Encountering Christ in Advent"

Presented by Fr. Dan

God is calling us to know His will for us. When we come to know His will, we then come to know our identity. In the retreat, we will look at Biblical heroes who heard the call of God and responded in their own personal way. In our exploration, may we also be motivated to draw closer to Christ as we begin this Advent Season.

Register on our website or by using the QR code. You may also complete a paper form (on the blue Welcome table at church) and return to the parish office by Sunday, November 19.

When: Saturday, December 2 Where: St. Paul Church,

Genesee Depot

Start: 10:00 am to 3:00 pm



Registration is required. Refreshments will be served.

Register early for this special Advent event!

You don't want to miss this!

This retreat is brought to you through generous donations and Adult Faith Formation funds.



What's New



You and your family are warmly invited to join us for a Mass of Remembrance on Monday, November 6, 6:30 PM, at St. Paul Parish *reception to follow

If you wish to honor a loved one at this Mass, please see the bulletin for more information.

Sponsored by the St. Bruno Cirlce of Life & St. Paul Bereavement Committee



"Everybody today seems to be in such a terrible rush, anxious for greater developments and greater riches and so on, so that children have very little time for their parents. Parents have very little time for each other, and in the home begins the disruption of peace in the world."

--St. Mother Teresa of Calcutta









Missed last week's Mass? Catch it <u>here</u> on YouTube.







IMPORTANT! You will

NEVER receive a text or email

from Fr. Dan or any staff

member asking for help,

money and/or gift cards.



Please do not respond to these texts or emails, delete them immediately. Never open any links attached.

The students and staff of St. Bruno Parish School invite you to be a part of our Veterans Day Ceremony.



The event will be held Wednesday, November 8, in the church, following 8:45 AM mass.

If you are a veteran, we would love to honor you! Please see the bulletin or call the school office for more information.



Follow us on Facebook!

FOLLOW ST. BRUNO PARISH TO RECEIVE ALERTS, INVITES AND UP-TO-THE-MINUTE INFORMATION!

LINK HERE.